SF SAN FRANCISCO

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

NOTICE
November 25, 2024

TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers
SUBJECT: Hawaiian Relocation

Beginning with the first flight on Wednesday, December 4", Hawaiian Airlines will be operating out of
T1. Check-in, bag check and baggage claim will all move to Terminal 1 from the International Terminal.

Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 with any questions.
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Seth Morgan
Senior Transportation Planner
SFO Landside Operations

Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches,
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SEO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters
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